
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Ref: JWR/KB 

7th September 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
‘Year 11 Success ’ 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to our ‘Year 11 Success’ Evening on 
Thursday, 10th September 2020. 

The evening will give you the opportunity to hear about and explore some ways that you can 
support your child in preparing for their GCSE Examinations.   

Form 11.1 & 11.2    4:30pm – 5:15pm  Sports Hall   

Form 11.3 & 11.4   5:30pm – 6:15pm  Sports Hall   

Form 11.5 & 11.6   6:30pm – 7:15pm  Sports Hall    

As you will realise this is a very important evening, I hope that you will able to attend. For 
your son/daughter to be successful at school and to reach their full potential it is vital that 
both home and school work are in partnership.  

To help support keeping our community safe and following authority guidelines, students are 
to attend with one parent/carer.  Please report to the leisure centre entrance promptly at your 
allocated time. The wearing of a face mask is not compulsory but can be worn if required.  

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to get in contact with Mrs 
O’Keeffe (Head of Year 11) or myself.      

Yours sincerely, 

  

 
 
Mrs J Wright  
Deputy Headteacher  
 
 
 
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
 
Name of Student: ________________________________________ Form:________ 
 
I will/will not be able to attend the ‘Year 11 Success’ Evening on Thursday 10th September 
2020. 
 
Parent/Carer Signature: _______________________________Date: ____________ 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Please return to your child’s Form Tutor as soon as possible. 


